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26th September 2022 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Year 11 Parents Evening – Wednesday, 5th October 2022 
 

You are invited to meet the staff who teach your child on Wednesday, 5th October 2022 
between 3.30 pm – 6.30 pm. The consultations will take place in the Gym and Sports Hall.   
 
Your child has a booking sheet on which to record the names of the teachers and the agreed 
times of the appointments. Your child will show this to you to inform you of the appointment 
times.  Prior to this, please inform your child of what approximate time you will be attending 
in order for the appropriate appointments to be made.   
 
The focus of the discussion will be on what your child is doing well in each subject, what they 
need to do to improve and if there is anything we can support them with. 
 
If you would like to discuss their progress with Miss Nelson, Achievement Leader for Year 
11, she will also be available during the evening. 
 
Please complete and return the reply slip to Student Services. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
J Love 
Headteacher  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
REPLY SLIP – Please return to Student Services 
  

YEAR 11 PARENTS' EVENING – WEDNESDAY, 5th October 2022 
 
 

Student's name:....................................................................    Form:.................. 
 
I / we will / will not be attending the Year 11 Parents’ Consultations on Wednesday,  
5th October 2022. 
 
Signed: ............................................................................................... (Parent / Carer) 
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